Dumbleyung Swimming Pool Update

Partial main Dumbleyung Swimming Pool basin demolition works is almost complete (pic attached).
Final works include removal and transport of all remaining concrete debris to the Dumbleyung Rubbish
Tip. All demolished concrete materials will be crushed at the tip site.

The demolition activities has enabled the Shire to initiate draining of built up subsurface water. In
conjunction with these demolition activities, engineering design work has progressed to identify a site
drainage solution to support a new pool development.

It is envisaged that the final site drainage solution will be combined with the adopted swimming pool
development design to provide the best means of protecting the new pool infrastructure into the future,
noting the site is unlikely to achieve complete water removal.

The Dumbleyung Shire Council will formally consider the proposed site drainage solution once this
information becomes available. If adopted, this will then trigger work to package up all required works
into a consolidated tender package for final consideration.

The aim is to try and have this tender package ready, adopted and released into the marketplace by
calendar year’s end.

For further information, please contact Dumbleyung Shire President Amy Knight on 0433762252 or
Shire CEO Gavin Treasure on 0429634012.




